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Y5/6 Saint Day – Wednesday 31st January 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
All children in school have chosen a Saint to help guide them in their school life.  We want to celebrate the 
lives of the Saints and take guidance from how they lived their lives to help make Christ known to all.     
 
Year 5/6 have chosen St John Bosco to be their Class Saint this year. His feast day and special day of 
celebration is on Wednesday 31st January. On this day, the children will have opportunities in school to learn 
more about, and celebrate the life of, this special Saint.   
 
The day will end with the children leading a short liturgy in the school hall, reflecting on their Class Saint. 
Parents of Year 5/6 are warmly invited to join us for this at 2.30pm.   
We look forward to seeing you there.   
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mrs Forrester 
Year 5/6 Class Teacher   
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